

Scissett Middle School

Wakefield Road, Scissett, Huddersfield, HD8 9JX

Tel: 01484 865444

e-mail: scissettoffice@themast.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs A Large

2 November 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you have had an enjoyable half term holiday.

I write to inform you that, after nearly 38 years working at Scissett Middle School I will be retiring at the end of the Easter term. Although saddened to be leaving I look forward to new opportunities ahead.

Throughout my career, I have been very fortunate to work with some wonderful colleagues, brilliant teachers and fantastic pupils and families. Most recently it has been a privilege to lead such an amazing school and I will miss working with such a great group of staff, pupils and parents.

I have always enjoyed coming to work, no two days in the 38 years have ever been the same and there is not a day goes past when I do not get to see the talents, skills and enthusiasm of our pupils. It is watching young people grow and develop, achieving their potential, realising their ambitions, becoming responsible young adults that has been mine and is every teacher's privilege.

I would like to assure you that in my remaining time at Scissett, I will be completely focussed on ensuring that we continue to provide the high standard of education and care that you, as parents, would expect from us. I look forward to seeing you at the various events that will take place between now and Easter and I would like to thank you for your continued support of both myself and the school.

Kind regards

Ahn harge

Ann Large Headteacher











